
The Post Office no 

longer stocks postal 

envelopes, postal bags 

and boxes and other 

packaging materials.  

To ensure that these 

items are available 

locally we have      

extended our existing 

range to include these 

items.  

If you require         

assistance please 

speak to a member of 

staff.  

News in Brief 

 We will be stock taking 

at the end of January. 

Sorry for any           

inconvenience that this 

may cause.  

 New season seed   

potatoes, onions and 

shallots arriving early 

January.  

 We hope to take early 

delivery of potted   

primroses and cut   

daffodils during this 

month. 

 Now restocking for the 

spring season.    

January 2017 

I know that the 

Christmas season 

has now passed 

and we are all now 

starting to think 

about what the rest 

of winter will 

bring. More          

importantly that 

spring will not be 

too far away.   

However, I just 

wanted to say a 

few words about the Christmas event held 

at Brundall Home Hardware.  

Thank you for so many positive comments on 

facebook telling us how much you enjoyed the 

Gift of Christmas event. We even had one 

young visitor who came in with a very special 

home made thank you card. We gave this 

pride of place in the shop.  

We were all surprised by the number of   

people who came along and enjoyed all of 

the fun on the day. Sorry if you had a bit of a 

queue to see Father Christmas. Hopefully all 

of the attractions, including the snow machine, 

made the time pass quickly whilst you were 

waiting.  

We are delighted to report that your       

generous donations resulted in £728.43 being 

donated to the Vidiyal Trust. Pat Atkinson has 

reported that this money will be used to    

support six children in India who are suffering 

from cancer. With no NHS in India this money 

will make a real difference.  

Special thanks to all those who helped man 

the attractions on the day, those who provided 

the refreshments and helped with setting up. 

Without your help the event would not be 

possible. Particular thanks to Jim who has been 

playing a special part of this event for so 

many years.  

A fantastic time was had by all…. 

25% Off  

To get 2017 off to a good 

start on our Yankee Candle 

range we have  25% off 

three scents this month.  

Yankee Candle are increasing 

their prices this month so this is 

a good way to grab              

a bargain.  

  

Aloe Water, 

Lemon Grass & 

Ginger,  

Shea Butter 

Yankee Candle — Candle of the Month 



 

 

Greetings Cards 
We have a good reputation for our range of greetings cards and have many customers who value the selection that we offer. Within 

Brundall we are now the main stockist of cards with over 3000 cards on display. We cover a range of general cards and cards for 

just about every occasion. Prices start at just £1.00. Even our more expensive cards will represent excellent value and quali ty when 

compared to the major high street card suppliers. If you’ve not discovered our range, please do call in and take a look.  

Save at Brundall Home Hardware 

January can be a difficult time 

financially, after all of the       

expense of Christmas. You can 

save money in a number of ways 

at Brundall Home Hardware.  

We are 

c o n f i d e n t 

that you will 

find many 

o f  o u r 

p r o d u c t s 

c h e a p e r 

then you would in many of the  

larger garden centres and DIY 

stores. Not every product line but a 

good majority of them. You should 

also find our pet food prices    

competitive, particularly on the 

natural product ranges that so 

many pet owners now prefer to 

use as food and treats for their 

pets.  

To help your money go further we 

also offer a Burns Loyalty card. 

Buy 7 bags of your pet’s favourite 

food and receive the 8th free of 

charge. On a 15kg bag that could 

be a saving of £51.  

We also offer our own loyalty 

card. We stamp this every time 

you spend £15 or more in a single 

transaction. (1 stamp per day). 

When you have 10 stamps, your 

collecting card becomes a £5.00 

voucher to spend with us.  

Lots of ways to save money with us 

at Brundall Home hardware.  

Telephone 01603 714341 

facebook.com/brundallhomehardware 

www.brundallpetandgardencentre.co.uk  

Mr Fothergill’s Seed Offer 

Once again we are pleased to 

bring you a special money     

saving offer on our  

Mr Fothergill’s and Johnsons 

seed collections.  

Buy 2 and get a 3rd free.  

This is a specially negotiated offer 

available in specific Home      

Hardware stores. Another great 

way to save locally.  

Free local delivery on    

orders over £15.00. Subject 

to availability and weather 

conditions.  

Thank you to all of you who have enquired about my 

vicar training and offering words of encouragement.  

I have now completed the first term of training with a 

couple of essays under my belt. The first term was a 

whistle stop tour of the New Testament. A bit heavy going 

in places but fascinating. A very knowledgeable tutor, but 

so much information to absorb in a very short space of 

time. We will shortly be starting a course on church   

history. I particularly like history so I have high           

expectations for this term.  

I will also be conducting my first sermon during January. 

Preparation already well under way.  

Winter Fuel in stock.  

House coal, smokeless fuel, logs and kindling.  


